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Republic of the Philippines
~ Department of Environment and Natural Resources
ﬁ Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
— Tel. Nos.: (632) 929-66-26 to 29 ® (632) 929-62-52
—— 929-70-41 to 43-52

MEMORANDUM

TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
MIMAROPA Region
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila City

FROM s THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY

Field Operations- Luzon

SUBJECT : LETTER DTD 02/18/2022 PERTAINS TO THE LAND PROBLEM
OF MR. SEVILLANO A. VALIENTE JR. SITUATED IN BRGY.
POBLACION, CALINTAAN, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO.

DATE : 31 MAR 2022

Referred herewith is the letter, dated February 18, 2022, addressed to the Honorable
Secretary Jim O. Sampulna, from Mr. Sevillano A. Valiente Jr., Sitio Cambiswer, Brgy. Poblacion
Calintaan, Occidental Mindoro, pertaining to the above-mentioned subject.

Please conduct an immediate investigation on the matter and submit report of action taken
therefrom copy furnish this office citing document tracking no. DENRCO-ASRMD-2022-006680
for record and monitoring purposes.

For compliance, please.
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